
Fun Lunches are Here!


Friends of BK is pleased to announce that Fun Lunches are 
starting back up once a month for April, May, and June. 

We w i l l b e u s i n g t h e H e a l t h y H u n g e r p l a t f o r m  
(www.healthyhunger.ca) to order, pay and track these Fundraiser 
lunches as we raise money for the outdoor classroom/playground 
project!


Please note, these lunches are completely optional. We thank 
you in advance for your support! 

Click HERE to access an Parent Information Letter that outlines 
how to sign up for the program. Once signed up, you will receive 
reminder emails as more dates are chosen. If you lose the link 
we have added it to our universal link HERE for safe keeping. 

There is a firm 5 day cut-off set by Healthy Hunger. Orders need 
to be in before the cut-off for each lunch. Unfortunately, no 
exceptions can be made regarding the cut-off, however you can 
order for one or more dates at a time so you don’t forget to order 
next month! Changes can be made any time before the closing 
date. Mark your calendars! 

Dates and Restaurants: 
April 26 Papa John’s 

May 17 Subway 
June 14 EdoJapan 

Thank you and any questions can be emailed to the FunLunch 
Committee at FriendsofBerthaKennedy@gmail.com 

Thank you! 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1jKoR2f8ao8rw_dpPv7rNg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRfU780P0QcaHR0cDovL3d3dy5oZWFsdGh5aHVuZ2VyLmNhL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAAC0i3JdxVdJqlIXaG5pa2tlbEByb2NreXZpZXcuYWIuY2FYBAAAAAI~
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eM4bK_bpMwPYTJ14a3nihPWj8RHyyFnv/view?usp=drivesdk
http://www.linktr.ee/FOBK
mailto:FriendsofBerthaKennedy@gmail.com

